19 February 1997

Mr David Coote REDACTED

Dear David

A very belated note, I am afraid, to both thank and congratulate you on the fine eulogy which you delivered at Kevin's funeral.

Your insights and skilful presentation are still being discussed by those who were present and a number of those who were unable to attend, including a number overseas at the time, have asked if it is possible to obtain a copy. I certainly would appreciate having one also if this were possible.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

G A Case Headmaster